BPW Meeting Aug 20, 2008.

Review of Projects by Engineering Environmental Staff for Impacts to Water Resources

29,  Olbrich Boat Launch Dredging
This project requires a Chapter 30 permit from the Wisconsin Department

of Natural Resources for dredging in a navigable waterway. The permit
has already been obtained. (Tom Maglio, City Parks)
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